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     15
th

  November, 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

CHRISTMAS PANTOMIME 

 

It has been a longstanding tradition at the school that we take all the 

children to a local pantomime. This year, we have decided to try 

something new and instead of going to the  pantomime, the pantomime 

will be coming to us!  

 

On the afternoon of Tuesday 13
th

 December the children will watch ‘Dick 

Whittington’ in the school hall.  

 

We are very pleased to confirm that as in previous years we are able to 

fund the entire cost of the trip from School Fund monies. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs. B. Coombridge 

Headteacher 

 

 
 

 

 

(Crown Aided) 

   Telephone: 01784 434274 
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